
Public  Services  looks  for
bidders  for  Bristol  Street
Improvement Project
The Public Services Department advertised the “Bristol Street
Improvement project” for construction with a scheduled bid
date of Oct. 31, 2016. This much-needed improvement project
will extend along Bristol Street from the I-405 Freeway to
Newport Boulevard and includes roadway resurfacing, new storm
drain catch basins, new landscaped medians, new traffic signal
installation, and a storm water diversion project.

This project represents more than $6.5 million in improvements
with funding coming from various sources including Federal,
State and County agencies, gas tax and local funds.

This project will provide a smoother ride along this stretch
of Bristol Street, better operational conditions for vehicular
and pedestrian traffic, and improve the water quality of the
Back Bay area by providing treatment for some of the storm
water runoff.

Construction is anticipated to begin in early 2017.
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